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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

At home you could... 
 Continue to contribute to the children’s ‘Home School Diaries’ by commenting on things that your child has been doing at 

home.  So far the children have thoroughly enjoyed sharing them with the rest of the class.  

 

 Share as many stories as you can with your child, it’s a great way for children to become familiar with books and promote 

reading as an enjoyable activity 

 

 Share some nursery rhymes such as Twinkle, Twinkle, Humpty Dumpty, Hickory Dickory Dock and Baa ,Baa Black Sheep. 

Counting songs such as ‘5 green bottles’ are an excellent way for children to practise their counting up to 5.  

 Encourage your child to become more independent by helping them practise to put on their own coats, and shoes  

 Try this website for some fantastic counting games—www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=1 

Personal, Social and Emotional develop-

ment 

We have been learning lots from our spe-

cial friends ‘The Querks’. We are going to 

be talking about our own experiences such as special 

events and the people who are special to us. We shall 

be expressing our feelings talking about the things 

that make us feel that way.  

 

We are continuing to practise the skills 

we need to be good listeners, these are to 

sit up straight, look at the person who is 

talking and think about what they say. 

Understanding the World 

This half term we are going to be learning 

about our culture by finding out about St 

George. As the weather improves we are go-

ing to be spending lots of time in our garden. 

We would greatly appreciate any seeds and 

plants that will help to make our garden 

beautiful.  

STORY ROOM LAUNCH!  

Look out for the launch of our new story room during 

the next half term. If you could spare an hour a week 

to share stories with the children could you please 

speak to Mrs Screaton. The more the merrier!  

Physical Development 

If the sunshine's we will be doing PE outside 

so could you please ensure that your child 

has a pair of suitable footwear. We are go-

ing to be playing lots of team games in 

preparation for sports day.  

Some Seahorses will soon be Turtles... 

As September draws nearer we will be pre-

paring some of the Seahorses for a smooth 

transition into the Turtles. We will be encour-

aging the children to be more independent. We 

are also going to be doing lots of activities to 

help us practise our pencil control. 

Mathematics 

We are going to be looking carefully to spot the odd 

one out in groups of pictures and objects. We will 

also be looking at patterns and how we can continue 

them.  
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Physical Development 
We will do P.E one morning per week either in the school hall or outside. Seahorses only take off socks and 

shoes so no need for PE kits, The Turtles need a PE kit (white t shirt and black or blue shorts) in school 

everyday.  

 

We love  being outside and try to be out everyday so appropriate clothing is essential. Please ensure that 

your child has a coat left at school everyday.  
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 Encourage your child to become more independent by helping them practise to put on 

their own coats, hats, gloves and scarf's.  


